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District 303 Alumnus  
chosen for Special Olympics Team Illinois. 

Student will be told during surprise presentation on October 3 at East 
 

 
 
October 2, 2017 – For the first time, a St. Charles East High School Special Olympics athlete has been 

chosen as part of the Team Illinois delegation that will be traveling to Seattle next summer to take part in the 
Special Olympics USA Games.  
 
Christopher Chavez was nominated by his former St. Charles East High School teacher Donna Wisely to be 
part of the team. While at East High School, Christopher participated in the Illinois Special Olympics in 
basketball, swimming, track & field and bowling.  
 
Former teachers, friends, and representatives from Special Olympics will gather outside the front entrance 
of St. Charles East High School on Tuesday, October 3 at 11:45 a.m. to surprise Christopher with the news 
that he has been selected. The school has been very secretive with their release of information in order to 
ensure that Christopher does not find out prior to the event.  Please do not publish prior to noon on October 
3. 
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